
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – APRIL 30, 2007 

STAFF ATTENDANCE AT A COMMUNITY MEETING 

Recommendation 

Councillor Tony Carella recommends that a staff person of the Parks Department and 
Enforcement Services Department be directed to attend a community meeting in the area of 
Sonoma Heights. 

 
Economic Impact 
 
Nil. 

 
Communications Plan 
 
Notices will be sent by mail to the residents of the area.  Corporate Communications Department 
to arrange for advertising in the local papers. 

Purpose 

To provide information to residents of the area. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Many residents have contacted our office requesting a meeting to discuss their concerns with 
respect to the parks in the area and enforcement related matters.  Authoritative answers to 
expected questions will require the attendance of appropriate staff. 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 

 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 
 
 
Regional Implications 
 
None at this time, but some may arise from the meeting. 
 

Conclusion 

The presence of appropriate staff will allow for a more authoritatively-informed meeting 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
Councillor Tony Carella 


